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28th September 2022 

 
Dear parents/carers,  

 
Re: Year 2 Kingswood residential  

 
Thank you for your interest and deposit for the Year 2 Kingswood residential visit which will be taking place 
on 13th to 15th February 2023. The next instalment for the residential is now due. As a deposit of £10 has 
already been paid, a second instalment of £45 is required by 17th October 2022. This will leave a final 
instalment of £60 required by the end of January 2023. This is to be paid via ParentPay. 
 

Place of visit: Kingswood, an inspirational learning company, Barn Lane, Nr Albrighton, 
Wolverhampton, WV7 3AW 
 
Date(s): 13th to 15th February 2023 
 

Total Cost: £115.00 
 

If you have not expressed an interest in the residential visit, but your child now does wish to attend, please 
contact the school office. 
 

We are incredibly excited to be able to offer this amazing opportunity for your child and the Year 2 Team 
are thoroughly looking forward to making lifelong memories with them at Kingswood.  If you do have any 
questions that you wish to discuss, please arrange a further conversation with us via the front office staff.  
 
A presentation from Kingswood has been uploaded to the school website for your information. Please use 
the following link to access this: https://www.perryhall.co.uk/class-information-2022-2023/ 
 
Those children who do not attend the Kingswood residential will participate in a school-based project which 
will involve a planning, investigation and presentation element. An example of a previous project involved 
children investigating minibeasts, researching their habitats, designing and making minibeast homes and 
presenting their findings to the class.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C. Gibbins 
Head of School  
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